
Covid-19 

 
Cartmel Priory is closely following the Church of 
England Covid-19 Guidance for Churches, which is 
being updated on a regular basis in line with advice 
from the NHS. This means that for the moment all our 
regular services plus baptisms, weddings and funerals 
are taking place as planned while we take all possible 
care where possible to take sensible precautions to 
guard against the spread of Covid-19. Please check our 
website and social media on a regular basis for further 
updates over the coming days and weeks which may 
lead to future cancellations or the suspension of 
services and events.  

Please also note that we do not have hand-washing 
facilities for the general public and currently we are 
not able to acquire sufficient quantities of hand 
sanitiser. While we are cleaning doors and surfaces etc. 
regularly, we strongly recommend that you should 
either wear gloves and/or bring your own hand 
sanitiser with you if you are attending or visiting the 
Priory. 
 
If you are or you know of anyone locally who is having 
to self-isolate and might need help with collecting 
medication or supplies of food please email us at 
ahpriory@gmail.com and we will do our best to arrange 
for someone to help. 


